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Candidate Statements 

Mason Hargrave 
As Crown SUA Representative, I will stand for Crown’s values. I will focus on 
efficiency within student government, that your money will not be spent 
wastefully. I will focus on funding events like hackathons, video game 
competitions, and of course, student research. I will promote educational 
diversity, by resolving the failings  Online Only Calculus Courses, and providing 
more in-person enrichment opportunities. I will also be creating a web page 
where Crown students can submit their wants and needs to be directly, so that I 
can see problems, and respond right away. I am Mason Hargrave, and I look 
forward to working with you all. 
 
Nicole Thompson 
After years of student government in high school, I decided I no longer wanted to 
be in charge of other people. But rather than being in charge, being a 
representative is about listening and taking part in the Crown community. I 
believe I am qualified for that job. Over two years I’ve been involved in both 
Crown and larger UCSC communities, from Rutherford’s Fire Nation and every 
Crown trivia night to Slug Rugby, the Cantu, and MESH. I will even be working to 
improve Crown advising this fall as a CUIP intern. 
I understand Crown students’ concerns regarding overflow in housing and Baskin 
classes, and want to provide a strong voice for Crown on these issues. I plan to 
work alongside Crown Student Senate to achieve this, and to be open to all 
Crownies’ ideas and concerns. I am proud to announce my official candidacy for 
Crown representative. 


